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Portion of Skyline Parkway to close for Repairs

[Duluth, MN] A portion of Skyline Parkway off of the main entrance to the Spirit Mountain chalet will close for 6-8 hours on July 31,
2019. The work will begin at 8:30 a.m. The roadway will close for an emergency repair on a collapsing culvert. The replacement is
expected to be fixed by 4:30 p.m. Residents in the area should plan to use Becks Road instead of Skyline Parkway during this time.
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